
OVERVIEW  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) began a roadway project the week of November 2, 2023 along SR 5/
Overseas Highway in Monroe County.   

WORK TO BE PERFORMED 
• Repaving and restriping the roadway 

• Widening and repaving of shoulders 
• Side street reconstruction at Ocean Drive and                   

Second Avenue 
• Replacing guardrail 

• Modifying some driveways 
• Upgrading roadway signage and pavement markings 

• Miscellaneous drainage improvements 
• Landscape improvements 
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
• November 2023 — early 2025 
 

Please note this schedule could change due to  
bad weather or unexpected conditions 

 

AFFECTED MUNICIPALITIES 
• Monroe County 

CURRENT PROJECT COST 
• $7.8 million 
 

LANE CLOSURE INFORMATION 
Travel lanes and sidewalks will be closed during non-peak 
hours on non-event days. Non-peak hours are:  

• 8:15 a.m. to 3 p.m., weekdays 
• 8 p.m. to 6 a.m., Sunday through Thursday nights 
 

Lane closures information will be posted weekly on the 
department’s website, www.southflroads.com.   

 

DETOUR INFORMATION 
Pedestrian and vehicular detours will be established at 
times. Specific detour information will be provided before 
the corresponding construction activity is scheduled.  
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Please contact Community Outreach Specialist Paulette Summers at  
786-510-3921 or Paulette.RidgardSummers@dot.state.fl.us.  You may also contact 
CCEI Senior Project Engineer Hector Rodriguez, M.S., P.E., at 305-450-9555. 
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Scan the QR code to sign up and receive 
information about this project! 
For real-time traffic information, visit:  
www.fl511.com 

 FACT SHEET 

 State Road (SR) 5/Overseas Highway  
 From Mile Marker (MM) 97.0 to MM 100.0 

 FIN #: 443921-1-52-01 

Follow us: 
 

Follow us: 
@MyFDOTMiami 

HELPFUL TIPS 
• Allow extra time to reach your destination 
• Obey all posted signs and speed limits 

ALWAYS PUT SAFETY FIRST 
For your safety and the safety of others, please use caution 
when driving, walking or biking around any construction 
zone.  

http://www.southflroads.com
mailto:Paulette.RidgardSummers@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.fl511.com

